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BOROUGH OF TUCKERTON 
PRIDE & CELEBRATION COMMITTEE 

MINUTES:  Wednesday – February 24, 2021 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairwoman Joanne McAndrew at 7:00 PM.  The Pledge of 
Allegiance was led by Chairwoman Joanne McAndrew.  The Open Public Meeting Act statement was 
read by the Secretary.   
 
Swearing in of Doris Mathisen - Mayor Sue Marshall 
 

ATTENDANCE: 
      

Brian 
Martin 

Doris 
Mathisen 

Joanne 
McAndrew 

Ryan 
McAndrew 

Catherine 
McLearen 

Christine 
Peterson 

 
Present  

 
Present 

     
Present 

 
Absent  

 
Absent 

 
Present 

 

Also In Attendance: 
Mayor Sue Marshall 
 
Recording of Hours: 
      

Brian 
Martin 
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Mathisen 

Joanne 
McAndrew 
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McAndrew 
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Peterson 

 
10  

 
       5 

     
50 

 
Absent 

 
Absent 

 
5 

 

Approval of January 27, 2021 meeting minutes.  
 
Ms. Mathisen made a motion to approve the January 27, 2021 minutes; the motion was second by Mr. 
Martin.  All in favor, none opposed. 
  

Old Business: 
Chairwoman McAndrew mentioned for Easter the cars will not be going through the woods at the 
Seaport.  It will be limited to 400 children and the Seaport will be charging $2.00 per child to register 
online.  The Pride Committee will not have to do anything but buy the candy.  The Seaport will be 
doing the registration, the check in and the check out. They will give out 10 eggs to each child, so we 
have to supply 4,000 filled eggs.  Ms. McAndrew also mentioned she advised the Seaport any eggs left 
are to be returned to the committee.       
                      
New Business: 
Chairwoman McAndrew stated after Easter, the next event will be Arbor Day, Friday – April 30th.   
The flag is dedicated to Bill Marshall, his name is on there and then this year we have Mike Santo and 
Tony Foglia as recipients.  
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Members Forum: 

No member comments. 
 

Public Forum: 
A motion was made by Mr. Martin and second by Ms. Mathisen to open the public forum; all in favor, 
none opposed.  The secretary mentioned the Pride Committee received a letter of resignation from 
Catherine McLearen.  Ms. McLearen no longer works for the Tuckerton Seaport, she has accepted a 
position with the Ocean County Historical Society.  The letter was forwarded to Mayor Marshall, the 
Pride Chairperson as well as the borough clerk.  A motion was made by Mr. Martin and second by Ms. 
Mathisen to close the public forum; all in favor, none opposed. 
 

Approval of Secretary Services.     
  

MOTION SECOND NAME YEAS NAYS ABSTAIN ABSENT 
X 

 
Brian Martin X 

   

      X Doris Mathisen   X 
   

  
Joanne McAndrew   X 

   
 

      Ryan McAndrew    
  

X  
     Catherine McLearen    

  
X   

Christine Peterson X 
   

 

Adjournment – Chairman at 7:25 PM 
Motion by Brian Martin, second by Doris Mathisen to adjourn; all in favor, none opposed. 
  
Respectfully submitted:   
April D. Elley, Secretary 


